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Dear Parents and Laurel Meadow Staff, 
 
I would like to thank all the Dads and male role models who attended our Donuts 
for Dads event.  We had a great attendance with over 400 Dads/male role models 
and students enjoying yummy donuts.  I know your children sure enjoyed spending 
the morning with their Dads.  Students will have an opportunity to spend a morning 
with their moms in May when we celebrate Muffins with Mom. 
 
I can’t wait to see our students walking the red carpet for our Night at the Movies 
Family Dinner and Dance on Friday, February 7th from 6 to 8 p.m.  Come dressed 
up as your favorite movie character.  Please RSVP with your choice of dinner so 
we will have enough food for all.  Fliers were sent home in Tuesday folders.  You 
don’t need to have dinner to come and get your dance on! 
 
Come enjoy lunch or dinner at The Giambancos Italian Grill on February 18th for 
our ALL-DAY spirit event.  The PTA is also looking forward to another great Art 
Night on February 27th at 6:30pm. 
 
Lastly, we are starting to look for new faces to help with the PTA for the 2020-2021 
school year!  We have a few volunteers leaving this year as their kids move on to 
middle school.  Please consider getting involved, as we are looking to fill many 
chair positions, especially the Executive Board. Our next PTA meeting is sched-
uled for Thursday, February 27th at 5:30 p.m. before Art Night.  This is a great time 
to come learn more about the PTA, volunteer positions for next year, and to make 
suggestions for events for next school year. 
 
As always, please feel free to contact me with any questions, concerns, or ideas at 
mergyrx@aol.com 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Kristin Konopka 
PTA President 
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With the second semester under way, we want to thank everyone for your continued support 
of our students, teachers, and school.  We value the hard work you do at home to contribute 
to your child’s success at school.  Families are the most important influence in a child’s life.   

We hope you are enjoying reading The Trumpet of the Swan with your family. “Study after 
study shows that early reading with children helps them learn to speak, interact, bond with parents 
and read early themselves, and reading with kids who already know how to read helps them feel close 
to caretakers, understand the world around them and be empathetic citizens of the world.”—
Washington-Post, 2017.    

“A new study provides evidence of just how sustained an impact reading and playing with 
young children can have, shaping their social and emotional development in ways that go far 
beyond helping them learn language and early literacy skills. The parent -child-book moment 
even has the potential to help curb problem behaviors like aggression, hyperactivity and diffi-
culty with attention, a new study has found.”—New York Times, 2018 

February is African-American History Month.  As we celebrate this month, talk with your chil-
dren about the swan in The Trumpet of the Swan.  He is named after Louis Armstrong, an Af-
rican-American jazz musician who was one of the most influential musicians of our time.   Our 
school has been studying the contributions of African-Americans on music history by listening 
to information on the morning announcements.  As “One School, One Book” ends, we will be 
visited by the Richmond Symphony so students can discover the sounds of brass ensembles.   

 Thanks again for all you do to help your child succeed.  Reading and talking with your child 

are the two most important. 

 

 



 

 



    

MindUpMindUpMindUp   

What is mindful listening?  The MindUp Curriculum says “Mindful listening helps us 
choose which sounds to focus our attention on and helps us to be thoughtful in the way we 
hear and respond to the words of others.  Research suggests that students become more 
focused and responsive to their environment by participating in mindful listening activi-
ties.”  

 

How can you help your child with mindful listening at home? 

· Have your child choose a sound they enjoy hearing.  Have 
them write about or sketch the sound to express how they 
feel when they hear it.  
· Discuss with your child what sounds they find relaxing and 
what sounds they find unsettling.  Have them compare and 
contrast these sounds. 
· Discuss with you child a time when they listened carefully 
to someone and were able to avoid an accident or solve a 
problem because of it.  Why is listening important?  

Library Notes: 

 

 February 7th-Reading Olympics Team Meeting 7:50am-8:20am  

 February 10-14th—Mystery Reader Week-Contact Mrs. Kaloski if interested in read-
ing to your child's class during library time.  

 February 21st-Reading Olympics Team Practice 7:50am-8:30am  

 



REFLECTIONS winners:  

 

Primary Visual Arts 

1st—Lorelai Elza 

2nd—Catelyn Ferrell 

 

Intermediate Visual Arts 

1st—Mikey Elza 

2nd—Gianna Strattman 

3rd—Lillie Fravel 

 

Primary Photography 

1st—Lillian Salvato 

 

Intermediate Photography 

1st—Cammie Herndon 

 

Intermediate Music Composition 

1st—Caleb Morris (Caleb also went on to place in the County level as well!) 
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Chapter 15 

19 
 

Chapter 16 

20 
 

Chapter 17 

21 
 

RO Practice 
8am-8:30am 
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Chapter 18 
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Early Closing/ 
Professional 
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Chapter 19 

26 
   Early Closing / 
Parent/Teacher 
Conferences 
Chapter 20 

27 
 
Art Night: 6:30pm 
PTA Mtg: 5:30pm 
 
Chapter 21 

28 
 

Interims 

 

             

 

 

 

 

LMES welcomes Ms. Raelyn Fines from VCU Art Education Department. Ms. Fines will be teaching all 

Art class at Laurel Meadow for the month of February.   


